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Contact: Jon Stone
Phone: 6701 9688

Email: jon.stone@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Paul Bennett Ourref: 14/11481
The General Manager Your ref: NB/JK SF6060
Tamworth Regional Council

PO Box 555

TAMWORTH NSW 2340

Attention: Nathan Bartlett

9 July 2014

Dear Mr Bennett

Planning Proposal PP_2013_TAMWO_006_00 — Gateway Determination Extension

| refer to your request on 8 July 2014 seeking an extension of time to complete the Planning
Proposal PP_2013_TAMWO_006_00 to rezone land at 5-7 Hilton St and 7-33 Scott Road,
Tamworth.

| have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to amend the Gateway Determination
dated 9 July 2013 for PP_2013_TAMWO_006_00.

The Gateway Determination is amended by extending the time for the completion of the
Planning Proposal by an additional 3 months. The Planning Proposal is now due for
completion by 16 October 2014.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Jon Stone of the
Tamworth Office on 6701 9688.

Yours sincerely
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Craig Diss
Acting General Manager, Northern Region
Growth Planning
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